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Andrew Lind Port Heiden When Andrew came to Perryville to play basketball, I was 

impressed with his positive attitude and sportsmanship 
throughout the weekend. He was a caring teammate and 
was quick to help the school staff when we needed 
something. This positivity continued when he was weathered 
in our village for a few days and attending school here. He 
was kind and helpful the entire time and the Perryville staff 
was so impressed by him. Thank you, Andrew, for spreading 
kindness everywhere you go!  

Taryn Williams, Head Teacher 

Charlie O'Domin Port Heiden Charlie was such a help to our team during basketball 
districts! He quickly offered to play for us when we realized 
one of our students wasn't going to make it back in time. He 
had a positive attitude the entire time and inspired our team 
to play their best. Beyond that, I was impressed with him on 
and off the court, as he was often helping us and never had 
anything negative to say. It was such a pleasure to host him 
and we look forward to seeing Charlie again on his next visit 
to Perryville!

Taryn Williams, Head Teacher 

Megan Maloney Perryville This winter we had a student with an urgent medical 
condition that needed to go to Dillingham for assistance. The 
guardians were not able to leave and no one else in the 
community was willing or able to travel. Megan used leave 
days and escorted this student so she could get the help she 
needed. Megan has a big heart for the students of Perryville!

Jim Dube, Principal

Margie Olympic Newhalen Margie Olympic is a LSAC member plus a wonderful 
volunteer! She is always available to support all our students 
and goes above and beyond to make sure we provide all we 
can for our kids. A few weeks ago, Margie stepped up to 
feed all the students who were stranded at Newhalen School 
that couldn't land due to runway conditions. It's volunteers 
and community members that help us alleviate the burden 
on our staff and school. Thank you so much Margie, you are 
an unsung hero and we are very honored you are always 
there to help!

Shannon Johnson, School Board Member

Alex Sipherd Newhalen Alex has been a wonderful asset to the Newhalen School 
and his volunteerism has not gone unnoticed. He has 
continuously jumped in to help in the kitchen and school to 
help in the Roadhouse Rumble, home basketball games, 
School testing breakfast week and many other events. He is 
pleasant and kind, a leader and educator that we are very 
blessed to have in our District. We wish you the best Alex!

Shannon Johnson, School Board Member

Becca Stenson

Becca Stenson


